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Valley Falls workday planned for City Lake's future 
(KAIR)--A special effort, being done in the name of future use, will be conducted
Saturday at the Valley Falls City Lake.

According to a release from the City of Valley Falls, Saturday's Valley Falls Lake
Revitalization Community Workday is being held as part of the ongoing plan to
revitalize the City Lake for future recreational use and as a needed water source
for the City.

Volunteers are being called to help with Saturday's effort, which is set to begin
that morning at 9:00, north of Valley Falls, on K4, to Jackson Road, and then to
the lake entrance.

Heavy equipment is also needed, with the release noting that bulldozers, skid
loaders, and tractors, are included among machinery needed to assist with
Saturday's effort.

Volunteers who plan to help are told to wear durable shoes or boots, jeans, and
long sleeve shirts. They are also asked to bring, if possible, gloves, chainsaws,
brush lobbers, rakes, and UTVs with dump bed.

Lunch will be provided to those who assist.

According to the release, Valley Falls has already been contacted about future
recreational use of the lake, including the possibility of day camps and a Boy
Scout retreat.
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